
Lost Lake Elementary School

Priority Project #2
Add Sidewalk

Johns Lake Road – existing sidewalk to Hancock Road

Findings / Recommendations:

 Currently there is no sidewalk, and 
fencing is very close to the roadway 
on Johns Lake Road east of the 
School. Currently there may be 
limited ROW.

 In coordination with Lake County 
and future roadway projects on 
Johns Lake Road (or as a stand 
along project if ROW is available) 
Construct a sidewalk from the 
existing sidewalk to Hancock Road.

 This road is designated a hazardous 
walk zone due to the close 
proximity of the fence to the 
roadway.

 Lake County is currently pursuing a 
project along Johns Lake Road.

Johns Lake Road, east of school north side fencing very close to roadway

Johns Lake Road, east of school north side

Johns Lake Road, east of 
school south side


